Highlights SCI International Meeting, Glencree, December 08

VSI hosted the 2008 International Committee Meeting of SCI in the Glencree Centre for Peace and Reconciliation in Co. Wicklow in December last. The meeting was a great success bringing together SCI activists from 30 branches and groups around the world. We discussed many common issues facing our work worldwide and came up with many new ideas and suggestions to improve our work. The main outcomes of the meetings were –

· SCI Serbia becomes the newest branch of SCI

· A new Asian Platform is formed with the goal of revitalising SCI’s work in that region

· A new Placement software for branches will be used during 2009

· A Peace Messengers Handbook for all branches will be produced this Spring

· A one day workshop on developing a new Strategic Plan for SCI was held with lots of encouraging ideas and suggestions

· Many of our cooperating partners worldwide were accepted as official Partners

· A new Evaluation Meeting will be held each year to evaluate our work with partners

· A Plan of Action for 2009 was adopted.
Of course we also had a bit of fun – Irish music and dancing, world sounds with Tom Campbell; Irish sounds with Sarah Anne Bennett. Thanks to all the volunteers who helped to make this international meeting a great success.
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There was even times for a party or two at Glencree!
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Sarah Anne Bennett entertaining at the ICM in Glencree Dec. 2008[image: image3.png]















